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April 15th, 2018 

 

Greetings St. Anne’s CES Families!  

Just a reminder that the fabulous Annual Family Game Night is just around the corner! It’s 

happening this Friday, April 20th beginning at 6 p.m.! 

We are super excited to introduce our NEW Family Game Night that will include winning 

fabulous ‘experiences’ for your children. The staff and Catholic School Council are delighted to 

offer these fantastic prizes: 

 

• Ms. Cioccio will offer that the winner can choose 5 friends and watch a movie in my 

class over lunch hours – she’ll even provide some nut free snacks.

• Join Mrs. Smith as Principal for 1/2 

day! 

• Eco leader: choose 4 friends to 

help clean up the school gardens 

• Lunch with your teacher 

• Lunch with the principal 

• Retro movie with popcorn for your 

class (Mary Poppins/The Sound of Music) 

• Baking at lunch with Mrs. Trent-

Perri and Ms. Re-Cardinale. 

• Yoga in the school yard with Ms. 

Simonetta-Magee 

• Sports Lunch with friends and Ms. 

Rizzi in the gym 

• Co-teach an art lesson with Ms. 

Lenchak to her class. 

• Picture of your choice by Mr. Koci 

• Coding/Sphero session with Ms. 

Bomben 

• Teachers vs. Students Volleyball 

game 

• 25 x come to office to pick up a 

freezie 

• 5 x hat day 

• 5 x wear a jersey 

• 2 x pizza lunch for class 

• 2 x class trip to park 

• 3 x no homework nights 

• 10 x Civvies Days for the winner 

• 2 x VIP parking for a week  

• Sit with a friend for the day 

• Music while you work 

• Additional recess period for you 

and your class 

• Tech period (play appropriate 

games on Chromebooks) 

• Tech Lunch (teacher supervised) 

 

Family Game Night has always been a great opportunity for the families of the St Anne CES 

community to come together and have fun - we hope you can join us for this year’s Family Game 

Night held this Friday, April 20th beginning at 6 p.m. See you there! 

 

Thank you,  

The St Anne Catholic School Council 



 


